
Holy Trinity Parents Club 
 

 
4/1/15 
 
In Attendance: 
Bonnie Bleser - President 
Cathy Hurley - Secretary 
 
James Hubbard - Principle 
Amanda Swope - Head Teacher 
 
Sign up sheet on file. 24 signatures. 
 
Call to Order: The meeting began with a prayer led by Joanne Vickers. 
 
Treasurer's Report: 
2/4/15 - 4/1/15 
 
Balance Last Meeting: $12,518.67 
 
Deposits: $150.52 
 
Expenses: 
 - Lifetouch Yearbooks $240.00 
 - Children's Theatre $1,920.00 
 - Vennefron (8th grade T-shirts) $169.60 
 - Don Gries (bus) $100.00 
 - Yard Signs $200.00 
 - Bellevue Ban (Spiral Stakes) $600.00 
  $3,229.60 
 
Ending Balance 4/1/15: reported balance: $10,289.59* 
* Need to check math 
   
Scholarships 
We will award 5 scholarships to 8th grade students: 2 academic, 3 citizenship. 
$200 each, totaling $1,000. 
 
Sprial Stakes 
Thanks to those who worked. Holy Trinity raised $1,050 for our school. In addition, 
Bellevue Band raised $600, NCC raised $600. 
 



Looking For Helpers with Receptions for the following events: 
Confirmation 4/27/15 
Graduation 5/27/15 
See Joanne Vickers 
 
Memorial Day Parade 
Do we want to register for a spot in the parade? Cathy Hurley will request 
information. 
 
April 23 - Campus Clean Up Day 
Kids will help landscaping around both school buildings. Bonnie Bleser will transport 
mulch from Newport to Bellevue. 
 
Principal's Report: 
Mr. Hubbard addressed the group with his report: 
 
- Thank you to the Parents Club and Mrs. Vickers for setting up the reception 
following First Reconciliation. 
 
April 13 - Classes resume 
 
April 13 - PE Classes at Elementary 
 
April 13-29 - ITBS Testing Window. All of grades 1, 3, 5, 6, and 7 will participate. 
 
April 14 -Grades K, 1, and 2 to the Krohn Conservatory 
 
April 14 -The National Virgin Pilgrim Statue of Our Lady of Fatima will be at 
Divine Mercy Parish. Grades 3-5 will participate in a program at Church 
 
April 15 - Buckhead Night 
 
April 15  - Elementary students to the Taft Theatre 
 
April 17 - PE Classes at the JH 
 
April 20 and 21 - 8th grade trip to Camp Campbell Gaurd 
 
April 23 - Academic Team away vs. Holy Cross 
April 23 - Campus Clean up day 
April 27 - Confirmation at Sacred Heart Church 
April 29 - Progress Reports 
 



Fundraising Frustration 
Amy Hennekees expressed her disappointment and frustration regarding her 
perception of lack of participation in fundraising activities. 
 
- Need new ideas.  
- Consider a fundraising committee with a parent representative from each grade. 
 
Catholic Order Of Foresters 
Kim Lawler reminded parents to send in hygiene item so kids can wear their T-shirts 
for clean up day. 
 
Students of the Month Awards: 
Bonnie Blazer announced the winners. 
February 
K - Cadence Massey, 1 - Jeb Kessinger, 2 - Ariana Flores, 3 - Brayden Leger,  
4 - Luke Runyon, 5 - Nick Hahn, 6 - Marleigh Lawler, 7 - Rickey Vickers,  
8 - Maisy Miglio 
 
March 
K - Aiden Fogelman, 1 - Kara Matthews, 2 - Aniyah Carter, 3 - Trey Abplanalp,  
4 - Genesis Flores, 5 - Baily Jones, 6 - Kaley Collins, 7 - Brooke McCulley,  
8 - Olivia Kuetemeyer 
 
Request For Laminator 
Sharon Meyer needs a laminator. Cost is $1,600. A vote was taken and motion 
passed to provide funds for the laminator. 
 
Candy Sale 
Cathy Hurley volunteered to chair the Candy Sale for next year. 
 
Officer Nomination Forms 
Officer nomination forms will be sent home in blue folders. Return to school by April 
27th. Election will take place at next meeting. 
 
Next Meeting 
The next Parents' Club meeting will be May 6th.  
 
Meeting Concluded. 
 
Respectfully Submitted By: Cathy Hurley, 6/2/15 


